
announces a new shellfish licensing round. Up to 3  
creel licences and 1 scallop licence will be issued.  

Please note that due to stock levels this currently excludes  
fishing for velvet crab (Necora puber).

Interested parties are asked to contact SSMO for an application 
pack. Applications will close on 25 November 2016.

Contact: Carole Laignel, Stewart Building, Lerwick ZE1 0LL
carole@ssmo.shetland.co.uk
Tel: 01595 693197

Shetland Shellfish Management Organisation (SSMO)


